

## Dear Sir or Ma'am:

The Springfield Chapter of the Missouri Trout Fishermen's Association will hold its first annual Fly Fishing Exposition this year on July 28th and 29th. It will be a celebration of everything fly fishing and it will be held in one of the premier trout fishing areas of the Ozarks, Branson, Missouri. We have a fine venue at the Branson-Hollister Lions Club Community Center at 1015 E. State Highway 76 approximately one mile east after you cross the bridge over Lake Taneycomo from Landing Boulevard.

The purpose of this letter is to request your help as a sponsor. If you will donate a new item for our raffle worth at least \$100 retail, we will connect a representation of your business card to our website on the Expo 2017 section which can link to your website. We will also place your company name on a display of our sponsor and your business cards or brochures on a sponsor table.

It is possible that someone from our organization may have already contacted you about tying flies or becoming a vendor. If so, please excuse the duplication of this solicitation.

Contact us by email at h.topwater@gmail.com or by phone at 417-890-1727. Check us out on the web at MTFA-SPRINGFIELD.org or on Facebook at MTFA-SPRINGFIELD.

Tight Lines,

Harry Morgan, President Missouri Trout Fisherman's Association, Springfield Chapter

If mailing the bottom form to me, it is 2377 E. Broadmoor St., Springfield, MO 65804

Please fill out the information below and, if mailing, cut along dotted line to return the lower portion.		
Sponsor Name:		
Address:		
Suggested donation:		
Phone:	Email:	